Please note that people in the 50 to 64 year old age group will not be vaccinated until
November and December 2020, providing there is sufficient vaccine, and no appointments
will be offered for this age group until then. This is to ensure that those who are most at risk

are vaccinated first.

If you are 50 to 64 and you are in one of the other groups which is eligible for the flu
vaccination, for example you have a health condition which puts you at risk from flu, you

will be invited earlier.

If you have any questions or queries on flu which can't be answered locally, please get in
touch by emailing england.midlandscomms@nhs.net




SEASONAL FLU VACCINATIONS 2020

SATURDAY 3rd OCTOBER 2020
Covid guidelines apply, PLEASE wear face coverings.

Patients can be seen from 9am through until 2pm at our annual walk-in
clinic held at Bassingham Surgery.

Please note this clinic is for 65 years and over. No appointment
necessary.

PATIENTS 65 AND UNDER AND CHILDREN ARE TO BE ADVISED AS WE
WILL BE HOLDING CLINICS DURING THE DAYTIME AND EARLY
EVENING AT THE END OF SEPTEMBER AND OCTOBER



